CITY OF MURRAY HILL

MINUTES
September 12, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 6:30, at by Mayor Johnson in an activities room at New Life
Church. Commissioners present were Kaelin, Rieser, Bennett and Watson. Also, in attendance was
City Clerk/Treasurer Barker and several residents.

Those in attendance were led in the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag.
The agenda was presented and approved.

The Minutes of the August 2023 meeting were presented and a motion was made to approve. The
motion was seconded and it was approved unanimously.

Commissioner Bennett recognized three men who helped the night of the storm. They worked with
their saws, chain saws, a truck and whatever else was needed, to help make the roads passable and
to help neighbors with trees on houses driveways, etc. They worked in high water and wind until
after midnight, clearing everything they could. They were presented with a token of the
Commission’s appreciation. Those that were recognized were: Jason Osborne, Jeffrey Sonnheim
and Mario Urrutia. All are residents of Murray Hill. The City also realizes that many others may have
been helping and anyone who helped is so appreciated.

Laura Reinhardt was in attendance and offered to look over our bank accounts and suggest some

ways to invest some of the funds and distribute them to other banks. This would insure that all our
funds would be FDIC protected. This will be considered again at the October meeting.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned. The next meeting will be
October 10, 2023 at 6:30 at the New Life Church.

Respectfully submitted,

Henrietta Barker Patrick Johnson
City Clerk Mayor



